 Michigan Business Brokers Association - West

Minutes from December 13, 2011

Meeting called to order by, Mark Andresky at 11:41 am

Present – John Meyering, Allan Reider, Larry Baumgart, Mark Andresky, Dan Butler, Ken Lucas, Bob Fuehr

Minutes of November 8, 2011 were reviewed and approved.

Treasurer’s report – Bank balance reconciled at $3,688.33.

The Treasurer’s report was reviewed and approved.

It was approved to send $1,200 to the state organization for our share of their expenses.

Membership report --

There are currently 29 members on the roster for the MBBA West. There are no new applications at this time.

A proposed slate of officers was reviewed. It is:

Mark Andresky – President

John Meyering – Vice President

Bob Fuehr – Treasurer

Larry Baumgart – Secretary

Dan Butler – at large

Allan Reider – at large

Jon Siebers – at large

There were not any other names raised for the slate. 

Education report – 


John Meyering reviewed the current educational schedule.

The December meeting is Michele Sobota from Media Connections.

It was discussed to have the January meeting be a social event without any agenda. John Meyering will be checking on locations and times.

The February meeting it tentatively set to be a round table discussion with a focus on vetting buyers, writing confidential business reviews and controlling the sale.

Future topics may include technology topics including contact management software, smart phones, and I pads. Other topic options are title insurance issues.

Web site – Tiffany continues to work on some administrative issues.

New Business – There was discussion about topics for the joint meeting between Metro and West Chapters of the meeting. Bob Fuehr will talk Wendell Brandt on possible topics of interest.

Dan Butler presented some ideas on membership development. He performed significant research talking with people in the Chicago and Wisconsin areas on their successes and struggles with membership. It was decided to further explore this topic at future meetings.

Meeting adjourned at 12:34.

Respectfully submitted,

Larry Baumgart, Secretary

